
Thursday, September 27, 2018  

Faculty Section 
Group C has duty this week. 

 

 

Buy a Recognition page on yearbook starting at $40. Ads are now 
available for all grades. For more information, visit 
yearbookforever.com or visit Ms. E's in room 509 to see some 
examples. 

SPORTS 
Girls Tennis vs Gladstone—(JV) @ home/2:15  (V) @ Gladstone/3:15 
Boys Water Polo vs La Puente @ La Puente HS—3:15 
Coed Cross Country @ Schabarum Park—3:15 

Attendance Matters:  

Every School Day COUNTS towards 

your diploma! 

Seniors, your fundraising orders are due NOW in ASB. Please be sure 
to submit this week, at brunch, lunch or after school or your orders 
may not be accepted.  

 

Day 4 of AVID College Facts. Today's focus is on the FAFSA, otherwise 
known as Free Application for Federal Student Aid.  If you need money to pay 
for college, this is the form that you need to fill out and submit.                     
Did you know that..... 

 Seniors can begin to submit their FAFSA application starting on October 

1st. 

 You can file this financial aid form straight from your mobile device.   

 It’s important to gather all the necessary information and materials 

beforehand. 

 You will need things like your social security card, your parents' income 

and your income if you worked in 2017. 

 People who submit their FAFSA applications earlier receive more money 

to pay for college. So don't wait too long because money will eventually run 
out. Procrastination does not pay! 
AVID is hosting a FAFSA workshop on Monday, October 8th from 4-7 pm in 
Rooms 203 and 209 for any senior who needs help with filing the FAFSA and/
or the California Dream Act Application. Pre-registration is required. See Mrs. 
Castillo-Parrales in Room 216 for more details.  

Attention all boys: 
Boys Freshmen Basketball tryouts continues TODAY from 1—3pm in 
the gym. See you there.   

ANNOUNCEMENTS 

Students! Friendly reminder, if you purchase a yearbook on Back to 

School Night in Mrs. E's room 509, you will get $10 off your purchase.  

Attention Students: We will be hosting our Back to school Night this 
evening. Make sure to invite your parents to visit our campus and 
meet with your teachers. Our event will begin with entertainment at 
5:30 pm and classrooms will open at 6:00 pm. We hope to see you 
and your parents tonight! 

In support of College Week, you are all invited to participate in AVID's 
College Scavenger Hunt game.  It is only happening today.  So let's 
have some fun. There are 9 locations on campus where you will see 
pictures of college mascots. The clues to these locations are posted 
on our school's Instagram. But you can also pick up a copy of the 
clues from any AVID teacher in Room 212, 214, 216, and 219. Figure 
out what college or university is represented by each mascot. You get 
all 9 mascots matched with the correct college, you can pick up a 
prize in the AVID quad on Friday at lunch.  

Attention Seniors! AVID is hosting a FAFSA and Dream Act Filing 
Workshop on Monday, October 8 from 4pm-7pm. We will have 
assistance from college Financial Aid Officers! Space is limited - you 
must sign up by Monday, October 1st in room 216 w/ Ms. Castillo-
Parrales during brunch or lunch to reserve your spot.  

SPECIAL SCHEDULE 


